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				BSAB/BSCP January 2023 Training Newsletter

	Welcome to the Buckinghamshire Safeguarding Partnership January 2023 Training Newsletter.
The training team have been busy planning a comprehensive training program for 2023 to cover both the Adults and Childrens service areas. Additional training and events will be added throughout the year.
For a full list of the events and courses on offer please visit – Buckinghamshire Safeguarding Training – Learning Management System (buckssafeguarding.org.uk)
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The Buckinghamshire Safeguarding Partnership (BSCP/BSAB) is delighted to welcome our guest speaker Rachel Williams who will be presenting at a Multi-agency workshop on the 1st of March 2023 focusing on her lived experience of domestic violence. The workshop will consist of a DVD film, presentation and a Q&A session.
About Rachel: Lunch and Learn | Stand up to Domestic Abuse (sutda.org)
Rachel Williams is a leading advocate in the campaign against domestic violence. She is a survivor of 18 years of severe domestic abuse, which ended in 2011 when her abuser shot her with a sawn-off shot gun before hanging himself. 6 weeks later her 16-year-old son hung himself due to the trauma of the years of abuse and subsequent shooting of his mother. She survived by the skin of her teeth and now campaigns tirelessly to help other survivors.
She is at the forefront of pushing the domestic abuse bill through Parliament, and on 13th September 2019, hosted the first ever survivor-led domestic abuse conference in South Wales: Stand Up to Domestic Abuse (#sutda), which brought together many survivors and professionals. Rachel is brave, kind, and passionate, and has dedicated her life to helping women all over the country.
Please visit – Buckinghamshire Safeguarding Training – Learning Management System (buckssafeguarding.org.uk) to secure your place.
Some of the courses on offer for 2023 include, Hidden Men with Ruth Pearson, Choice and Control in Hoarding Behaviour with Megan Karnes and the City & Guilds assured Young People Gambling Awareness and Harm Prevention. Many of our courses are being offered both virtually and face to face.
The Working Together 2 day Safeguarding training course will continue to be offered monthly along with the Everyone’s Responsibility introductory safeguarding training course.
In addition to the courses listed, The Buckinghamshire Safeguarding Partnership will be hosting our annual summer and winter conferences. More information will follow.
Please continue to check our website for further courses through out the year.
https://lms.buckssafeguarding.org.uk/
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